
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

S C H OO L  DIS T R I CT  O F  P I T TS V I LL E  

 
Members of  the Pittsville Board of  Education will  be 

attending the Wisconsin State Education Convention 

from January 17-20,  2023 at  the Wisconsin Center 

(400 West Wisconsin Avenue)  in Milwaukee, WI.   A 

quorum of the Board may be present.   The Board will  

not convene nor conduct any Board business during 

the trip or at  the convention.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Expecting Excellence and Integrity from all, developing Innovative Students, strengthened through Partnerships with parents and the community. 


